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Hi Ben,

T am writing to you to in regards to opposing the application to run 150/200 lorries a day down Stanhope
street as this will affect many of us as well as myself as a resident, and my children who daily attend school
and supplementary school, and parking for myself and my family members will become very difficult. Tt is

currently difficult and a huge inconvenience already due to the constant road closures. I do not want any
more inconvenience than what is already taking place.

Regards,



